
 

 

ANNOUNCEMENT 
September 2, 2022 

 

District of Delaware Welcomes Judge Williams 

 The United States District Court for the District of Delaware is pleased to 

welcome the Honorable Gregory B. Williams as the 28th United States District 

Court Judge to sit on the Court.   

 From this point forward, all four of the Court’s District Judges will receive 

an approximately equal share of new cases, consistent with the case assignment 

practices that were in place when the Court was last at full strength. 

 A public investiture ceremony for Judge Williams will be held in the coming 

months.  Further details will be provided when available. 


